
RSG Presidents Game Day Report 

Match day 8 - The FINALS
10 June 2017

Saturday the 10th of June 2017 is now a bookmark day in the history of St Paul's School. 

Congratulations to everyone involved with the Opens Rugby for the long awaited Premiership.   

Thanks to the 1st XV for leading us back to the top of the tree.

Credit to the boys on the field on Saturday, you have done something so special it may take time to 
fully comprehend and appreciate your achievement.   

I am immensely proud of the way all of our teams finished the season. We must be pleased with 
our overall results this year. We have shown that St Paul's has a Rugby program to be respected. 
The continued work on and off the field will ensure future success. 

Well done to the JTAS sides this year. I tip my cap to those feisty Year Fives whom remained 
undefeated this season. 

Please join us at the annual Rugby Dinner at the Eatons Hill Tavern on the 29th July. It will be a 
fitting way to celebrate a truly wonderful season. Tickets available through Flexi Schools. 





Thanks to our seasons Sponsors 

Yours in Rugby 
Andrew Thomas.  AT


